
From: hero granger-taylor  
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 3:32 AM 
To: Planning 
Cc: Sue Neve 
Subject: Comments on tree applciation 2024/2101/P 
 
Application to fell turkey oak at 10 Park Village West - please register my 
strong objection  
 
Thank you for consulting me on this application. This is a magnificent tree, 
unusual in this area, and a rich habitat for wildlife - a pair of thrushes 
usually nest in it.*  
 
There may be some rot in the trunk but this is not a convincing reason for 
felling it. The likelihood that such an otherwise strong and healthy tree 
would fall onto the house is surely very small.  
 
I note that in an application for tree work at 10 Park Village West made as 
recently as January 2023 - 2023/0086/T - nothing as drastic as felling is 
proposed, though a 'possible compromised stem' is mentioned.  
 
Hero Granger-Taylor, 22 Park Village East, NW1 7PZ 
 
*This tree and the thrushes are well known to me because for a year - from 
February 2022 to February 22 - I lived opposite at 17 Park Village West, 
while my own house was being repaired following an insurance claim.  
 
 
 


